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§6445.  Logbooks for lobster harvesters
The commissioner shall adopt rules requiring any person holding a lobster and crab fishing license 

to maintain a logbook.  The rules must indicate the type of data that must be recorded in the logbook, 
the manner for producing the logbooks and the method for analyzing data from the logbooks.  The 
commissioner shall charge a fee for the logbook that is sufficient to recover all costs associated with 
the production of the logbook and the analysis of the data.  Fees received by the department from the 
sale of logbooks are dedicated revenue and must be used by the department for the purposes of this 
section.  The logbook and data analysis may be produced and conducted by the department or may be 
produced and conducted by a public or private entity under contract with the department.  Disclosure 
of any data collected under this section is subject to the confidentiality provisions of section 6173.  A 
person who fails to maintain a logbook when required to do so commits a civil violation for which a 
forfeiture of not less than $100 and not more than $500 may be adjudged.  [PL 1999, c. 771, Pt. B, 
§3 (AMD); PL 1999, c. 771, Pt. D, §§1,2 (AFF).]
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